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9 North Main Street ∙ Uxbridge, Massachusetts 01569
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DR. FRANK A. TIANO, SUPERINTENDENT

EQUITY ∙ RESPECT ∙ RESPONSIBILITY ∙ COLLABORATION

March 12, 2021

Dear UPS Families,

Pooled Testing will begin the week of March 22nd. We have been notified by the distributor of the tests that

the previous consent forms that were sent to you are not compatible with their program. Please navigate to

https://testcenter.concentricbyginkgo.com/minor-consent and complete the consent process if you wish to

allow your child to participate in testing. If you are providing consent for more than one child, please complete

the process once for each child. This consent is not school specific. The access code you will need on the

second screen is [unity-uxbridge]. Here is a short video to have your student view, showing him/her how to

swab properly. We apologize for you having to fill out a second consent form. For more information regarding

pooled testing please visit our UPS Website.

If you do not want your child to participate, then please disregard this message.

Sincerely,

Frank A. Tiano, Ed.D.

Superintendent

https://testcenter.concentricbyginkgo.com/minor-consent
https://youtu.be/DIhVdzg6-rk
https://www.uxbridgeschools.com/site/default.aspx?PageID=674

